
 
 

 

 

 
 
29th March 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
As the end of the spring term approaches, I am writing to you to remind you of the arrangements for the end of 
term and the start of the summer term.   
 
Before we break up next Friday there are a number of events I would like to make you aware of: 
 
Monday 1st April 2019 – Year 10 Coffee Afternoon, 2pm 
Tuesday 2nd April 2019 – Royal Navy Combined Cadet Force trip to Portsmouth 
Wednesday 3rd April 2019 – We will attend Holy Mass together as a school community at 10:00am at St Hugh of 
Lincoln.  You are warmly invited to join us. Students need to bring their coats in case of inclement weather for 
the walk to church.  
Thursday 4th April 2019 – Year 7 Parents’ Evening at 5pm preceded by Year 7 Coffee Afternoon at 4pm 
Friday 5th April 2019 - Students are invited to come in their own clothes for a contribution of £1 towards St 
Joseph’s Penny. We close for the Easter holidays at 12:45pm approximately. There will not be the usual school 
bus services as the bus companies are unable to reschedule their services for the lunchtime finish and so pupils 
will need to make alternative travel arrangements to return home. 
Tuesday 23rd April 2019 – return to school as normal. 
 
After we return there are some important dates that you will want to note: 
Thursday 25th April 2019 – Year 9 Options Evening, 6pm 
Exam Week for Years 7 to 10 takes place during the week beginning 17th June 2019. Further information on this 
will be disseminated nearer the time. 
 
May I take this opportunity to wish you all a very happy and Holy Easter. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Mrs Wright - Headteacher 


